
NOTICE OF UTILITY TARIFF FILINGS 
 

ACS Long Distance, Inc. (“ACS-LD”) gives notice that it has filed tariff revisions to its 

Intrastate tariff with the Regulatory Commission of Alaska (“RCA”). 

In TA77-476, ACS-LD entered into a special contract with MTA Long Distance, LLC.  

The special contract reflects reduced wholesale rates in response to the requirement that intrastate 

carriers reduce intrastate rates.  TA77-476 was filed with the Commission on February 29, 2012, with 

a proposed effective date of March 28, 2012 

In TA78-476, ACS-LD entered into a special contract with APT Long Distance, Inc.   

The special contract reflects reduced wholesale rates in response to the requirement that intrastate 

carriers reduce intrastate rates.  TA78-476 was filed with the Commission on February 29, 2012, with 

a proposed effective date of March 28, 2012. 

In TA79-476, ACS-LD entered into a special contract with Copper Valley Long 

Distance, Inc.  The special contract reflects reduced wholesale rates in response to the requirement 

that intrastate carriers reduce intrastate rates.  TA79-476 was filed with the Commission on 

February 29, 2012, with a proposed effective date of March 28, 2012. 

The Commission may approve rates, terms, or conditions which vary from those 

proposed.  To the extent allowed by law, you may obtain more information about this filing and the 

company’s Intrastate services tariff at 600 Telephone Avenue, M.S. #60, Regulatory Affairs 

Department, Anchorage, Alaska 99503.   

Any person may file comments on this tariff revision with the Regulatory Commission 

of Alaska at 701 West Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, Alaska 99501.  A copy of the comments 

should be sent to ACS (Attn:  Regulatory Affairs) at the above address.  To assure that the 

Commission has sufficient time to consider the comments prior to the revisions taking effect, ACS-LD 

suggests that your comments be filed no later than March 20, 2012.  If you need a special 

accommodation to make your comments, please contact Joyce McGowan at (907) 276-6222, toll-free 

at 1-800-390-2782, or TDD (907) 276-4533 by March 13, 2012. 

 Dated at Anchorage, Alaska, this 2nd day of March, 2012. 

ACS LONG DISTANCE, INC. 


